
OPTins 5.9 Release Notes 
 

OPTins 5.9 was released to production on Thursday, February 25, 2021. The release contains 
minor enhancements to EFT Management, and a backend service that allows state revenue to 
be transferred from OPTins to State Based Systems (SBS) if desired. Minor bugs found related to 
the NAIC Transaction Fee pricing change have also been resolved. 
 


